
Grange Meeting Minutes 
January 11, 2023; 12pm 

Public Library 
 

Holly McCann and Meghan Gross were present. Frank Whittemore was absent, but there was a quorum, 

so the meeting proceeded. 

 

Holly and Meghan discussed the Community Roundtable Discussion, which is scheduled for January 26, 

2023 at 7pm at Town Hall. Grange Trustees should start the discussion by introducing this event as a 

gathering of ideas, not a push for a specific use. We want to hear from everyone present what their 

ideas are. The outcome of the discussion should be a summary report to share with BOS and others. We 

will share with BOS first to get their approval, with the final intention to post online or email to 

interested parties. 

Meghan will print a sign-in sheet for the door so we can gather contact information for the distribution 

of report. We will have a document with questions/ suggestion boxes available at library or town hall for 

people who cannot attend the meeting and will plan to pick these up on 1/25 prior to the discussion. We 

will also have this question/suggestion sheet available for people to take notes at the discussion. We will 

need pens and pencils for this. Holly will ask about using a white board at Town Hall during discussion 

and making copies at Town Hall prior to the meeting.   

The Grange Trustees will meet again next week with the discussion moderator, Joni Praded, to discuss 

further details and agenda of the discussion.  


